## Town of Upper Marlboro Board of Town Commissioners

## Proclamation

In Recognition of Pride Month, June 2022



Whereas, The Town of Upper Marlboro takes pride in and celebrates the diversity of the residents who make up our community; and

Whereas, The Town of Upper Marlboro is a welcoming and inclusive community for LGBTQIA+ and couples in which to live and raise a family; and

Whereas, LGBTQIA+ residents have made important contributions to improving the quality of life in The Town of Upper Marlboro; and

Whereas, the promise of America is that all people should be able to live with dignity and have equal rights under the law, including marriage equality; now

Therefore, Be It Proclaimed that The Town of Upper Marlboro do, hereby proclaim, June, 2022 as PRIDE MONTH in the Town of Upper Marlboro, and call upon all residents of our community to celebrate the great diversity of the Town of Upper Marlboro.

Signed this 28th Day of June, 2022.



Sarah Franklin, President / Mayor

Charles Colbert, Commissioner

Janice Duckett, Commissioner

Thomas Hanchett, Commissioner

Karen Lott, Commissioner